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GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT FOR SEPTEMBER  2021 

SUBMITTED BY DON MORRIS 

 

The road crew will start installing C-88 two-way yellow reflectors on Shower Drive next week 

weather permitting. 

The request for proposals for repaving Pohaku Circle and Paving of 18th MPDE and PMDE should 

be sent out by the end of the month. 

The repairing, replacing and installation of new road signage will begin sometime after the new 

year when our new hammer for the backhoe arrives. 

We are buying some newer equipment to replace some of our older and non working 

equipment such as a new hammer for the backhoe.  A new bigger single axle dump truck and a 

new John Deere Gator to replace the cub cadet that is hard to get parts for.  

Equipment:  The Scag deck mower is still down waiting for parts.  The new Hammer for the 

Backhoe has been ordered.  It will be here in two to three months; other equipment was 

maintained as needed. 

Mowing:  The road crew mowed 47 miles of roadway easement with the sidearm mower. 

Grading:  Widen, dropped 1 ½” base course graded and compacted 12 miles of roadway. 

Hot Mix:  Filled holes with AC hot mix on paved and chip seal roads 22nd MP, 23rd MP, 25th MP, 

26th MP, 27th KS, and 29th KS. 

Water Truck:  Watered 13.5 miles of roadway. 

Weedwacking:  Corners, signs, and mailboxes on Makuu, Paradise, Kaloli, Paradise Ala Kai, and 

Lemiwai.  

Rubbish Pickup:  .60 tons of mixed rubbish, 14 Tires, 11 Rims 

Dead Animals:  3 pigs removed 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 83 months 

 


